
Hillside Junior School   
 Bulletin                         

Friday 5th May 2023 

Message from The Headteacher 

This weekend the nation celebrates the coronation and we marked it today 
with an afternoon of activities. We had hoped to all go outside but  
unfortunately the weather was unpredictable. This is a moment of history, 
one that many of us will have never witnessed before.  I hope that the  
children can watch it with some knowledge of what is happening. 
 
Years 4 and 5 had a visit from the Metropolitan Police this week and the theme was internet safety. This  
follows our previous webinar for parents which reinforced the key message of e-safety. Further workshops 
and meetings for Years 3 and 6 are planned, information will be emailed to parents next week.. 
 
Finally, in assembly this week, I praised the children for their enthusiasm and manners especially when they 
greet visitors to the school. Respect is so important and is one of our key values.  
 
Have a wonderful long weekend. 
Mr. Davies 

 

Bank Holiday  
The School will be closed on Monday 8th May to  
mark the Coronation of His Majesty King Charles III that is 
taking place on Saturday 6th May.  The School will  
re-open on Tuesday 9th May at 8.35am. 

Year 6 Residential Trip Meeting 
If your child is attending the Year 6 residential trip in 
June, please attend the information meeting on  
Wednesday 24th May at 3.30pm in the school hall.  
There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any  
questions you may have.  We look forward to seeing you. 

Year 6 Extra Tuition Classes 
The before/after school extra tuition classes have now 
finished for all Year 6 pupils.  These sessions have  
boosted pupils confidence and curriculum knowledge and 
we would like to thank parents for their support during 
this time. 

Year 6 SATs – Next Week 
Year 6 will be taking their Key Stage 2 National Curriculum 
Tests (SATs) next week.  To help your child achieve their 
best in the tests, please ensure they go to bed early,  
arrive at school at 8.20am and avoid any medical or  
dental appointments unless an emergency arises.  If your 
child is unwell during SATs week, please telephone the 
school by 8.15am.  Thank you. 

Diary Dates  
 
 
 
May 
Tues 9th—Fri 12th —Year 6 SATs Week 
Fri 19th—Year 6 Golden Ticket Trip to Chessington 
Wed 24th —Year 6 Residential Meeting—3.30pm 
Fri 26th—Sat 27th—Year 5 Residential Trip 
Mon 29th — Fri 2nd June—Half Term 

June  
Mon 5th—School Closed—STAFF TRAINING DAY 
Fri 9th—Year 5 trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum 
12th—16th—School Arts Week  
Thurs 15th— Class Photos 
26th—30th—Sports Week 
Wed 28th—Sports Day at St John’s School 

July 
Wed 12th—Fri 14th—Year 6 Residential Trip 
Fri 21st—END OF TERM—1.30pm 

Half-Term Holiday 
We break-up for half term on Friday 26th May at 3.20pm 
and return to school on Tuesday 6th June at 8.35am.   

https://twitter.com/hillsidejunior
http://www.facebook.com/Hillside-Junior-School-109945251173505



